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Available in Buena Vista, Clay, Crawford, Cherokee, Sac, O’Brien, Emmet & Dickinson counties. 

Love Notes

Love Notes is a comprehensive healthy relationship 
education curriculum that teaches young people 
have to build healthy romantic relationships, as 
well as, how to prevent dating violence and avoid 
unprotected sex. This curriculum is 13 lessons 
long and includes a bonus lesson about teens 
and technology. The curriculum is aimed at youth 
between the ages of 14-25.

FLASH

Flash is a comprehensive sexual health education 
curriculum developed by Public Health in Seattle, 
and is designed to prevent teen pregnancy, STDs, 
and Sexual Violence. This curriculum is offered at 
the Middle School and High School level.

Rights, Respect, Responsibility (3R’s) 

Rights Respect, Responsibility is a curriculum 
that fully meets the National Sexuality Education 
Standards. The 3R’s curriculum recognizes that 
learning about good communication, safety in 
relationships, and growth and development lays a 
foundation that can support healthy relationships 
and healthy behaviors throughout a person’s 
lifetime. 3R’s is a K-12th curriculum.

Power Through Choices

Power Through Choices is an evidence-based sex 
education and skill building curriculum designed 
with and for youth living in foster care and other 
out-of-home care settings to help reduce risks 
related to teen pregnancy, HIV, and other sexually 
transmitted infections. For youth ages 13-18.

Draw the Line/Respect the Line

Draw the Line/Respect the Line is a three-part 
program for youth in 6th, 7th, and 8th grade 
designed to encourage youth to delay having sexual 
intercourse to reduce the incidence of sexually 
transmitted infections, including HIV/AIDS, and 
pregnancy. This abstinence-focused program also 
emphasizes developing young people’s interpersonal 
and intrapersonal skills so they can set sexual 
limits. There are 5 lessons in 6th grade, 7 lessons in 
7th grade, and 7 lessons in 8th grade.

Making Proud Choices

Making Proud Choices is an evidence-based 
curriculum that provides youth with the knowledge, 
confidence, and skills necessary reduce their risk of 
sexually transmitted infections, HIV and pregnancy 
by abstaining from sex or using a condom if they 
choose to have sex. This curriculum realizes to 
reduce the risk of STI/HIV and pregnancy risk-
related behaviors, youth need the knowledge 
and perception of personal vulnerability, but also 
positive attitudes towards condom use, skills, 
confidence in their ability to use condoms. This 
curriculum is aimed at middle school youth between 
the ages of 11-13.

TOP (Teen Outreach Program)

TOP curriculum promotes the positive development 
of youth through curriculum-guided, interactive 
group discussions, positive adult guidance and 
support, and community service learning. TOP is 
a 16 week program with 6 required lessons and 
10 hours of required community service learning. 
Aimed at youth in 14-18.
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